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Seattle Chinatown International District Preservation and Development
409 Maynard Ave South Seattle WA 98104
(206) 624-8929;  http://www.scidpda.org

To preserve promote and develop Seattle Chinatown.

To support implementation of fundraising event to preserve promote and develop Seattle Chinatown.

For more information, please see the attached report from Seattle Chinatown 
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In 2015, The Seattle Chinatown International District Preservation and Development Authority 
(SCIDpda) applied for a grant award from the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund to support 
SCIDpda’s annual signature fundraiser and 40th Anniversary Celebration, which serves as the 
organization’s sole fundraising event.  The fundraiser generates funds that directly support the 
organization’s work in offering affordable housing and retail space, senior services, economic 
development, and community engagement.   

The Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund generously granted SCIDpda an award of  to go 
toward sponsorship of our signature fundraiser.  This sponsorship helped ensure that all 
proceeds went directly to the organization’s community development work in the neighborhood. 

We at SCIDpda were pleased with the results of the fundraising event.  On October 16, 2015, we 
hosted 143 guests at the Wing Luke Museum of the Asian Pacific American Experience in the 
Seattle Chinatown International District.  During our event, we had a live auction facilitated by 
auctioneer Laura Michalek; showed a video about SCIDpda that shares our organization’s work 
with guests and also captures stories essential to the CID by local filmmakers Tay and Val; and 
offered Filipino food from local vendor Food & Sh*t.  Thanks to the support of the Tulalip Tribes 
Charitable Fund, our event raised over $97,000, allowing us to continue our work in the 
neighborhood, which impacts approximately 10,000 people who live and/or work in the 
District. 

In 2016, we hope to plan a signature fundraiser that is as successful as the event in 2015 so that 
we may continue to support our work around strengthening the neighborhood.  We also hope to 
continue working collaboratively with like-minded organizations such as the Tulalip Tribes 
Charitable Fund.  Please find attached photos from our event and feel free to share how Tulalip 
positively impacted our organization.  Again, we at SCIDpda thank the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 
Fund for the generous support of our 40th Anniversary Celebration fundraiser. 

SCIDpda website:  www.scidpda.org 

 

 








